Dear Parent,

This funeral survey book was compiled to help you in making the difficult decision you are now faced with – planning a precious goodbye.

This is such a painful period in your life.  You might find that people will want to help you in this crisis by doing things such as offering to take care of arrangements for the funeral/memorial service.  While it may be tempting, don’t do it.  This is the ‘one thing you can do for your baby’ giving you a lifetime of memories.  Make it special.  Do it the way you want to do it.  If you have a partner, it is best if both of you make decisions together, even if this means waiting a bit until mom is physically stronger.   Involve your family as much as you can so they, too, will feel a part of your baby’s short little life.   

There are many ways to be involved, from making or buying a special casket, the outfit, the blanket, little toys or mementos to be included, playing music, even having each person who is willing, hold the baby before or during the service.  Even the other children can buy, draw, write, or make something to be put in with the baby.  

You have many rights during this time – from having the baby at your home for a short period of time, to dressing your baby before the service, to holding your baby during the service, to having a video tape of the service, and so much more.   Make your thoughts and needs known to the funeral director.   They are here to help you.  They want you to make this a special, memorable ritual that helps your entire family heal over time.  

This funeral survey was compiled to aid you in both knowing these rights and to help you get a feel for the services and attitudes of the various funeral homes in the area.   Some funeral homes may have chosen not to contribute or may have forgotten to send in their survey; thus it is possible there are other funeral homes in the phone book who you might choose rather than just the ones in this book.   The owners or managers were probably the ones who filled out the surveys.  It is possible that you may find yourself working with someone other than that person whose opinions differ from the owner/manager.  You might want to take a copy of the pages from the book with you when you leave the hospital. 

You may find a copy of the booklet, Planning A Precious Goodbye, in this binder.  It can be helpful to you in writing an obituary and specifically planning the service. It has songs, hymns, Bible verses, and poetry which you may find helpful.  There is also a larger book for planning a service called Bittersweet, Hello Goodbye.
We(I) wish you well as you plan these special arrangements.   Take time to make an informed choice about the funeral home you call and the service you create.  These memories will bring comfort to you over time.

Lovingly,

(Name here)
(Your Program Name Here)

Address and phone here

Funeral Survey

________________________________

______________________________

                   Funeral Home




Person and title who answers

________________________________

______________________________

                   Address





Phone Number

________________________________

If answering for more than one home list

         City

Zipcode


them here or fill out separate form for each.









____________________________________

Date filled out ____________________









____________________________________

1. Do you provide funeral services for infants and/or little miscarried babies?  

2. Will you work with a hospital to help the baby have their baby at home for a period of time, if they wish, under your direction?  (This requires appropriate forms, offering to let the family drive their own baby home, making sure baby gets back to your funeral home, etc.)  Explain.
3. Do you encourage both parents to discuss the services you offer and what they wish to do rather than working only with one parent?  Explain.
4. Do you provide an opportunity for the family to dress, see, hold, etc. the baby prior to the service?  ________    Do you encourage the family to do this and tell them why? _______

Do you have a rocking chair available? ________

Explain.

5. Do you provide the family with private time with the baby?  (including other children)  Explain.
6. Do you take pictures and/or encourage the family to take pictures/videos of their baby?

7. How long after you receive the baby’s body do you want/need to have the service?

8. Do you encourage the family to have a viewing time to help make the baby real for the rest of the family who may not have met her/him?  Explain.
9. Do you allow/encourage families to have the service in their home, at their church, as well as in your funeral home chapel?  Explain.
10. Do you work through or with any particular cemetery?  Details please.
11. Are there any other comments you want included about your Funeral Home or the services you provide?

10.  What options are available for infant funerals and what are the price ranges?

______ under 20 weeks gestation?        _____ over 20 weeks?

11.  Do you provide free or relatively inexpensive services for infants if parents have financial hardship?

12.  List your prices for this year. 

Please note: We understand that your prices are approximate for this year.   We will attempt to update this annually; however in order to do this we will need your help.  Please keep a copy of this form and send it to us during the month of January each year.  This will help us keep your page up to date.  Thank you.

Return this survey within two weeks so we can add it to the hospital book and make a copy for you and all of your staff.  Please keep it to two (2) pages. Thank you.

Your Name, Organization,  and Address  here  (include email address so they can fill out on line.)

This survey form was created by Sherokee Ilse and Susan Martinez Erling. © 1982/2008.

Survey available through Wintergreen Press, Inc.  www.wintergreenpress.com 

